
Dear Folks,

We are still hanging in there and "HOPE" is our new cause. The Highline Meadow Fellows have 
adopted the "Super Friends" as a respresentive group to make "Change 2008".

We are still at 
http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/centennial/hmca/
 as Highline Meadow Fellows

We have overcome many obstacles and learned a lot about our community along the way. We have 
gained support from across 26 acres with 298 units. We have uncovered a lot about our management 
company how they do business and why we are in this situation.

The Fellows are committed to change and justice for the community. We have strong beliefs that we 
should get a dollars worth of work for at least a Dollar and no less.

The Fellows speak for the community because they need us to speak out the truth.

Our Petition organizers have made big strides in getting community support for the Audit of the 
management company and Reelection of a New Board of Directors with Newly Elected board 
members.

We don't need the current board voting for themselves or deciding who can serve. We need to replace a 
President that has been in office since 2000.

A New Election is needed by the vote of 51% or 151 members!

Folks...

We don't need help other than a pat on the back and some Cheers!

Understanding our dilemma, We the community together will make change and Hope for 2008

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/centennial/hmca/

